
What’s on? 

 

PE Kit on PE days 

Please read the information that is being sent out with this document regarding children in Years 1 – 6 

wearing their PE kit on their class PE days. 

Our PE kit has not changed.  Children will be able to wear their PE kit, instead of their school uniform on 

the days that their class has PE.  Children must wear either their red school sweatshirt (with logo), or a 

red school hoodie (with logo), as part of their PE kit. 

School meals 

Whether it is term time, or the end of a 

holiday, school meals must always be 

ordered by midnight on the Thursday 

before the week during which the 

meals will be eaten. 

Please make sure that you order meals 

for next week by midnight tomorrow. 

 

Loving, learning and 
flourishing in 
community 


